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Rector Information dated October 9, 2020 

 

Dear professors, employees and students,  

dear members of the TU Bergakademie Freiberg, 

The winter semester 2020/2021 has started. On this occasion, I would like to urge you to follow the 

hygiene regulations and rules of conduct relating to the novel coronavirus (COVID-19). We must 

strive together to avoid shutting down the entire university. For this reason it is essential that you 

observe the A H A + L rules (distance, hygiene (washing hands), wearing masks and airing rooms 

on a regular basis). The use of the Corona-Warn-APP is strongly recommended. If the distance of 

at least 1.50 m cannot be maintained or if good airing of the room is not possible, a mask must be 

worn covering mouth and nose! The high risk of infection by the corona virus must not be ignored! 

With the aim to maintain the teaching and research activities at our university and to avoid a 

repeated lockdown, I hereby ask you not to hold or attend any events – apart from lectures – which 

are not absolutely necessary. Currently, celebrations and meetings with many people appear to be 

the greatest risks of contracting the corona virus. Protect yourself and all of us by following the 

rules. 

If you suffer from typical COVID-19 symptoms, you must stay at home and contact a doctor. 

In the event of an infection with the corona virus or contact with infected persons, employees must 

inform their immediate superior and the Human Resources Department (personaleinzel@zuv.tu-

freiberg.de) promptly. If you, as a superior, become aware of a case of infection among your 

employees, please also pass this information on to the Human Resources Department in 

compliance with data protection regulations. 

Students are requested to contact the Student Services Office (studierendenbuero@zuv.tu-

freiberg.de) immediately in the event of infection with the corona virus or contact with a confirmed 

case of infection. 

All orders still apply: https://tu-freiberg.de/corona 

Together, we should all do our very best to stay healthy and protect ourselves and our university. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Prof. Dr. Klaus-Dieter Barbknecht 

Rector 

Rector 

 

09. October 2020 
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